
PROTEST AGAINST A R.I.F.

WEDNESDAY, JAN. 15 at 5:30 p.m.

DISTRICT OFFICE

The district’s budget assumes a reduction in force (RIF) of 130 full-time teachers for 2025-2026.  

These teachers must be notified by March 15 that they will not return to MUSD for the next school 

year.

     MTA strongly opposes the RIF, and we will let the Board know that reducing the number of 

teachers will not benefit our students.  We will be protesting at the next four Board meetings prior 

to the March 15 deadline. Come out on Wednesday at 5:30 to let the Board know that cut ting 

teachers is not the answer to balancing the budget.  The Board Meeting starts at 6:30.  We also 

encourage you to volunteer to speak to the Board during Public Comments. MTA strong!

Social Security Fairness Act

Becomes Law

President Biden signed the Social Security Fairness Act. This means that if you earned Social 

Security with work outside of teaching and qualify for a Social Security Pension after retirement, you 

will receive your full pension. Social Security will no longer reduce pensions for those who receive a 

CalSTRS or any other government pension.

NEA RA IN PORTLAND, ORE.

THIS SUMMER

Would you like to run to be a representative at the NEA RA this summer?  You have until January 

31 @ 4:00pm to declare your candidacy to run.

Click Here to Fill Out Your Form

January 13, 2025




